

Nathalia Primary School Newsletter— October 17th, 2018

Nathalia Kids are Friendly Kids

This week's theme is "Doing Your Best"

Division Athletics

Nathalia Primary School sent a crack squad of athletes to the Division Athletic Sports in Shepparton this week and all of them performed exceptionally well. A highlight was the relay team that came in fourth overall after very little training.

Four of our students will now go on to represent the Goulburn and Murray Valley division at the regional sports to be held in Albury this Friday.

Best of luck to River Freeman (shot put), Ruby McIver (high jump), Jeramiah Avery (100m sprint) and Mary Caldow (discus) at the sports in Albury on Friday.



performance of Indian music and dance. The students from Katunga PS joined us at the recreation reserve where we all enjoyed learning more about the music and culture of India.





Dates to Remember:

October 17—Visiting School Performance

November 2—Science Circus

November 5—Pupil Free Day

November 6—Melbourne Cup Day Public Holiday

November 8-T20 Cricket

November 12—Kaiela Arts Program (P-2)

November 16—Pupil Free Day

November 19—Kaiela Arts Program (P—2)

Prep Transition-Nov 13, 20, 27 and Dec 4

Year 6 Transition—Nov 15, 20, 22, 26 and Dec 3

December 11—State-wide Year 6 Transition Day

Students of the Week

Jayden, Shiam, Declan, Beccy, Kiana and Bethany



Sports Awards

Kai and Braxton



Phone: 58 662 677 Email: nathalia.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

Website: nathaliaps.vic.edu.au



140 YEARS AT NATHALIA PRIMARY SCHOOL 1878-2018

Calling all former Nathalia Primary School students and staff!

When: 30th November, 2018

Where: Nathalia Primary School

Time: 4pm on wards

RSVP: 5866 2677 or find us on Facebook.

This invitation is extended to all former staff and students of Nathalia Primary School. Please join us for afternoon tea at the school and other refreshments available from 4.00 pm. You can then join us for a walk down memory lane followed by a meal and entertainment at the Court House Hotel.

If you have any memorabilia that you would like to share with us for our special milestone please deliver to the school before the Monday 26th of November. We hope to see you there!